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 31 July 2019 

  

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Friends of the School 

School Policies and Procedures go to: 
http://glenoroua.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

Username: glenoroua 
Password: policies 

Winter has certainly come back to bite us!! 
 

Thank you to all the parents who came out for 3 way conferences.  It is 

really important that our students develop ownership of their learning 

and are able to share this with you with support from their teachers. 
 

If your were unable to make these conferences teachers are happy to make   

appointments after school at convenient times for you and them.  

Across our curriculum, we have a focus on our ‘SuperLearner Competencies’.  So 

far we have looked in-depth at thinking and now we are working on Relating to 

Others.  Teachers include a variety of activities that give the students               

opportunities to develop and practice these competencies.  See attached. 

Ko tatau 
 

This is us. 

A reminder - there are auditions for our “A Night at the Movies” performing arts 

showcase next Wednesday 7 August in the afternoon.  Please remind anyone 

who is auditioning to bring along everything they need. 
 

Another Reminder - Assembly - Friday 2 August - 2.15pm 

A “Night at the Movies” 
Glen Oroua School are full on as we are performing at the Globe Theatre for a “NIGHT AT THE 
MOVIES” on the 26 of September. We are looking amazing. Each class have their very own 
dances from a selected movie and will be performing them. There is also a wonderful choir, 
singing some very energetic songs from some common films. We will also be singing with Miss 
Week's choir called Six to Sixty which is pretty exciting. The entire school will be singing a    
medley of songs from the new Lion King movie. In this we have involved soloists, echoes and 2 
part harmony. To finish the night off the school will sing a song from “The Greatest Showman". 
But wait there's more! We will also have acts from other students as well, like dancing, singing, 
magic, comedy, and drama. The auditions will be held on the 7th of August, so good luck to  
everyone who is auditioning.   By Kearney  
 
The Maypole  
Brrring, as the bell went everyone rushed over to the maypole to get the first turn. When the first 
kids were on the maypole, the next four kids lined up for their turn. The older kids give boosts to 
the littler kids so they go really high. A while ago Mr Holtslag put on new ropes so now kids can 
sit on the knots with out falling off. Lots of kids go on the maypole because they like it and it's 
really fun. I really like the maypole because I go really high and fast.   By Bill  

Pinecones are 

still available. 

$6 per bag.  

Please see Room 1 or 

Mrs Taylor to  

purchase your bags! 

Friends of the School AGM 

Wednesday 7 August 2019 

7pm, School Staffroom 

All welcome and supper will be      

provided 

The Friends of the School are      

looking for a new Treasurer.      

Nomination forms are available in 

the school office and need to be    

returned by Tuesday 6 August. 

Enquires to Nicole: 021 255 2656 

                    Gen: 027 413 3454 

Term Events 
 Friday - 2 August -  

    Assembly 

 Thursday - 8 August -  

Manual 

 Friday - 9 August - Mathex 

 Wednesday - 14 August - 

BoT Meeting 

 Friday - 16 August -        

Assembly 

 Thursday - 22 August - 

Manual 

 Friday - 23 August - Te   

Kawau Football - Oroua 

Downs 

 Friday - 30 August -       

Daffodil Day 

 Thursday - 5 September - 

Manual 

 Friday - 6 September - Te 

Kawau Y7/8 Transition   

Activity -  Longburn 

 Tuesday - 10 September - 

GO Speech Competition 

 Wednesday - 11 September 

- BoT Meeting 

 Friday - 13 September -  

Assembly 

 Thursday - 19 September - 

Manual 

 Thursday - 19 September - 

Te Kawau Speech        

Competition - Rongotea 

 Thursday - 26 September - 

GO Arts Performance/

Globe Theatre 

 Friday - 27 September -  

Assembly 

 Friday - 27 September - 

Last of Term 3 

It was as if you were walking down a dark alley at midnight as 
you approached the classrooms to do the nerve-breaking 3 
WAY CONFERENCES. Waiting for your turn is always the 
worst part, butterflies rush through you like there's no           
tomorrow and they never stop coming. "Am I in trouble?", 
"What did I do wrong?" that's all that runs through your brain 
once you open the classroom door. Your teacher patiently 
waits there holding her papers of math work and marked 
sheets. The teacher kindly welcomes you in and you take your 
seat. A big smirk takes over the teacher's face and she begins 
to speak. Before you know it the conference is over and it was 
actually quite cool to talk about my learning. There wasn't a 
cane or the strap, just a good conversation about my learning. 
I can't wait for next time.  By Joseph 

Friends of Glen Oroua School are 

pleased to offer this fundraising    

opportunity to our community.   

 

All proceeds from the sale of 

these vouchers will stay with our         

community. 

 

The purchaser of the voucher can 

choose either a studio sitting or 

‘on location’ sitting plus receive 

an 8’x10’ photo of their choice. 

 

Vouchers will be available from 

Glen Oroua school office     

Monday 30th July until Friday 

30th August and will expire 30th 

January 2020. 

 

The opportunity to purchase    

images will also be available directly from Bernadette.  

Found 

Bright green 

cooler bag left 

behind after  

trailbike ride is it 

yours??  It can be 

collected from 

the school office. 


